COVID-19 UPDATE

12-23-2020 - Positive Staff

Dear Residents and Family Members:

We were notified today, 12/23, that two staff members tested positive for COVID-19. In accordance with NYS DOH guidelines, the employees were made aware and were instructed to quarantine at home for 14 days. The NYS and the Dutchess County DOH have also been notified, and the facility will be conducting contact tracing to identify any staff or residents who might have been exposed to the HCP during the incubation period.

Updates on resident and staff testing results will be posted on this website as they become available.

Patricia Ludington, RN Administrator